
 Airliners International 2026 Denver 
Postcards, Labels and Memorabilia Display Guide  

 
The Airliners International 2026 Denver show expands the opportunity to 
exhibit displays of airline memorabilia.  You can now display not only 
favorite postcards, but also labels or other airline memorabilia. 
 
Each person submitting a display will receive a complimentary gift of a 
postcard and a separate bookmark, each featuring Denver Stapleton Int’l 
Airport and the wonderful artwork of Chris Bidlack of jetageart.com. 
 
Any collector who registers for Airliners International 2026 DEN may 
submit up to three airline or airport memorabilia displays to highlight our 
airline enthusiast hobby.  Your display(s) may be newly prepared or even 
one previously submitted to an Airliners International show. 
 
Types of Displays.  Each display should be based on one of the following 
categories involving commercial aviation: 
 
 * Airline 
 * Aircraft Type 
 * Airport 
 * Special Theme 
 
Examples of possible subjects in the above categories: Airline (United 
Airlines postcards or labels); Aircraft Type (Postcards, timetable covers or 
the backs of playing cards, showing Boeing 747s); Airport (Postcards of 
Denver airports); Special Theme (Postcards, labels or timetable covers of 
airlines serving Denver airports); Airline art postcards; Advertising 
postcards of European airlines; Aircraft interiors; Airline flight attendants; 
Covers of brochures on Denver airports; ‘My favorite airline (or airport) 
memorabilia items and why they’re my favorites’. 
 
All entries should consist of printed scans or photocopies of items from 
your own collection, which should be in the same color (or black and 
white) as the original.  It’s also desirable to add an historical perspective 
to your display (for example, descriptive text, dates or publisher data).  
You can also combine different types of memorabilia. 
 
Place your name on the front of your display(s). 
 
By submitting one or more displays you consent to their being 
photographed, to having the photos shown at the WAHS banquet at AI 
2026, and to the publication of such photographs in the online websites of 
the World Airline Historical Society and Airliners International. 
 
Placement of Your Displays in the Display Area and Their Handling.  Please 
bring your display to AI 2026 and give it to the Memorabilia Display 
Coordinator (Marvin Goldman) or to one of the coordinators of the Display 
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Room (David Grandy or Ken Miller) who will then place it in the Display 
Area.  Each display will be shown in the Display Area as soon as it is 
received and the area is open for viewing.   
 
Please note that, although AI 2026 and its representatives will exercise 
reasonable efforts to safeguard your display, AI 2026 and its 
representatives cannot guarantee the displays against damage, loss or 
theft, and they will not be liable therefor.   
 
You are encouraged to leave your display(s) in the Display Area for others 
to see during the balance of AI 2026.  This is not a requirement, however, 
and if you desire to remove your display prior to the end of AI 2026, you 
may do so. 
 
For any questions, please contact Marvin Goldman, Memorabilia Display 
Coordinator, via the Airliners International 2026 website. 


